
 

 

 
 

 

           
        

 

     
 

  

 
 

     
 

 
 

 
   

  
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 
      

 
  

 

 
   
 

 
  

    
   

 
  

 
   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 
      

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Food and Drug Branch 

Food Recalls 

California Food Recall Information Sheet 
Wolverine Packing Co. Recalls Ground Beef Products 

Due to Possible E. Coli Contamination 

Recall 
Date Product Description Recalling Firm Recall Reason 

11/20/24 Approximately 167,277 pounds of 
ground beef products 

Wolverine Packing 
Co. 
Detroit, MI 

E. coli O157:H7 
contamination 

Recall 
Class Product Identification Distribution Affected Dates 

Class I Ground beef products, various 
brand labels 

Establishment Number: 
“EST. 2574B” inside the USDA 
mark of inspection 

USDA page Product List 

USDA page Product Labels 

Nationwide 
including 
California 

Includes 
restaurants 

The fresh 
products have a 
“use by” date of 
11/14/2024 

The frozen 
products are 
labeled with 
Production Date 
10 22 24 

For additional information, please visit the USDA Website. 

CDPH Food and Drug Branch, MS 7602 ● P.O. Box 997435 ● Sacramento, CA 95899-7435 
(916) 650-6500 ● (916) 650-6650 FAX 

CDPH.ca.gov 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CEH/DFDCS/Pages/FDBPrograms/FoodSafetyProgram/FoodRecalls.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/
https://www.fsis.usda.gov/sites/default/files/media_file/documents/Recall-031-2024-Product-List.pdf
https://www.fsis.usda.gov/sites/default/files/food_label_pdf/2024-11/Recall-031-2024-Labels.pdf
https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/wolverine-packing-co--recalls-ground-beef-products-due-possible-e--coli-o157h7

